
SENDOORAN TRADER 
(33MUEPS1805B1ZU) 

Date: L1/1/202 
To 

The Head of the Department, 
Department of Computer Technology-PG, 

Kongu Engineering College, 

Perundurai, 

Erode-638060. 

Respected Madam, 

Sub: Consultancy work and requirements-reg. 
As per the telephonic conversation with Mrs.M. Mangayarkarasi, Assistant 

Professor, Department of CT-PG, we are very happy to assign the work of 

software development work to your department. We know that the work will 

done by G.Sendooran (Reg No. 18iSR045) of M.Sc (Software Systems)- IV year. 

The following is the requirements 

1.To develop a web application for our company. 

We expect a finalized product by the end of November 2021. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely, 

For SENDoORAN TRADER 

Proprieto 

V 49A,Kalaimagal school road, +91-9965321134 
Erode-638001. 
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